THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY,

WASHINGTOMN,

November 1, 1917.

My dear irs. Baruech:- P

I am very happy thaet you eam christen

S, -

the Submarine "0=11" and I am sure my wife and the
other members of the Society of Sponsors will be
glad to welcome you into their organization.

With kind personal regards, I am

Sineerely yours,

*
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¥rs. B. M. Barueh,
The Shoreham,
Washington, D. C-




